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BOARD OF SUPERVISORS

COUNTY OF HUMBOLDT
B25 5th Street, Room l 1 1

Eureka, California 955D1 Phone: {7CV) 4'76-Z3gc

December 13, 2022

Michael Miller

P.O. Box 577

Garberville, CA 95542

RE: Service to the Southern Humboldt Community

Dear Mr. Miller,

On behalf of the Humboldt County Board of Supervisors, thank you for your service to the
Southern Humboldt Community. Your dedication and participation are greatly appreciated and
has not gone unnoticed. For over ten years you have worked to make this area a more beautiful
place to live. You have organized volunteers, both housed and unhoused to clean up the
community. You have often paid for disposal fees out of your own pocket. Your community has
greatly benefited from all your efforts.

Sincerely,

Virginia Bass, Chair
Humboldt County Board of Supervisors


